

5300 Northland Drive NE, Box 11 Grand Rapids, MI 49525 USA T: +1.616.365-9940 • 1.888.238-8721 F: +1.616.365-9941

E: hsp@cetusa.org

April 12, 2011

To: Anna

C/O: (WHY) - Why Not USA

Subject: Permanent Placement

Dear Anna,

We are very pleased to announce we have approved the following placement for you! Please contact your host family as soon as possible.

Arrival Date: 7 days before school starts Airport: LAN (Lansing, Michigan)

Host Family High School

The Family Howell High School

1200 W. Grand River

Howell, MI 48843

Howell, MI 48843

517-540-8300

Email: Program Dates: 2011-09-01 - 2012-08-30

Host	Name	Age	Occupation/ School	
Host Father	Chester	46	Tech Director	
Host Mother	Kristen	41	Homemaker	
Host Sister	Emma	16	3 350000000000000000000000000000000000	
Host Sister	Ellie	1		

Roomshare? No Pets: 3 cats and 1 dog

Family Interests: go out to dinner, shopping, to the zoo when it's warm, attending high school football games & baseball games

High School Information: Howell High School is a public high school with an enrollment of about 2500 students. It is located a few miles from your host family home and you will travel by car. School starts September 7, 2011 and ends about June 10, 2012. There may be additional fees for school supplies and activities.

Community Highlights: Our subdivision has a lot of houses close together and everyone is really nice. We have a community pool that we use during the summer.

Coordinator: Michelle Grand Ledge, MI 48837

Manager: Marvin

The toll- free number for the High School Program (HSP) Office of CETUSA is 1.888.238-8721. While in the United States, this is a free phone call. There will be someone at this number to assist you at any time day or night. CETUSA does not guarantee diplomas, a driver's license, or participation on sports' teams. Also, please note that many public high schools do charge book fees, extra curricular activities fees and registration fees that are not covered in program costs.